
CQC 100206-0001 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

25 February 2002 

i 
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www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear i-C-ode-A] 

Many thanks for your letter of 21 February 2002. 

I have followed up your request for information about our 
lay members role and have enclosed an application form and 
further information. 

Apologies for not doing so earlier and thank you for your 
reminder. I hope you’re able to join us. 

Regards 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 


